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The Utilities Committee recommends the following to the PLVC Board: 

It is recommended that the Board take the position that clean water is essential 
within the Port Ludlow community and that Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc. 
(OWSI) should undertake appropriate steps necessary to ensure clean water is 
provided.  It is a further position that how such actions are paid for should be 
considered in a collaborative manner with OWSI, PLVC and the Washington 
State Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC).   

It is further recommended that the Board not take a position at this time on the 
water surcharge application due to a current lack of adequate information.   

 


